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Dear Parents and Carers,  

                                                                                

We are looking forward to welcoming you all to our parent evening consultations next week. It is a 

great opportunity for staff to discuss your child’s progress and to communicate how well they are 

settling into the term in their new classes.  

Some of our governors would like to be present during the consultations to talk to you about their 

role and share their experiences of being a governor of Great Whelnetham C of E Primary School. 

We are looking to recruit new governors and we thought that this would be a good opportunity for 

them to share more about what they do with our parent community.  

Governors will be in the school hall where we intend to display your child’s books. If any of you are 

interested and have any questions that you would like to ask, then please do use this opportunity to 

talk to them further about their experience.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Claire Flatman      

Executive Headteacher                                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


